
telegRamRam
sarasotacountyschools.net/schools/riverview

Mission - The mission of Riverview High School is to provide a learning 
environment that nurtures a passion for intellectual curiosity; that promotes 
global understanding, independence, and innovation; and that is committed to 
a tradition of academic excellence and social responsibility.

Vision - The vision of Riverview High School is to create a school community, which works together 
so that all students will reach their highest potential to become life-long learners and responsible citizens 
through quality instruction and a challenging, world-class curriculum at a state-of-the-art facility.

Policy AgAinst DiscriMinAtion - Sarasota County School Board Equity Policies 
are located on the District website as well as on the school website http://sarasotacountyschools.net/
schools/riverview/. Copies are also available in the Principal’s Office.
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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
Dear Riverview Families,

Welcome to second semester! I want to thank all the generous individuals that bought items from our Giving Tree this 
holiday season. In ten days, our Riverview community was able to fund 100% of the current requests displayed on 
the Giving Tree and we are humbled by the love and support our families give to our students in need. 
This month, students have begun selecting their classes for the 2023-2024 school year. We encourage parents to 

get involved with this process and support your children in next steps. All course selections can impact a student’s 
GPA, transcript or options for post-secondary education, so we strongly encourage parents to reach out to their 

child’s school counselor for guidance. Graduation requirements are based on what is required by the state so please 
work with your counselor if you decide to take any classes off campus (e.g. FLVS, SVA, DE, etc.). Our counselors are 

trained with the most up to date information and can give you the best route for your student’s success.
Additionally, testing season is upon us. Starting in April, students will showcase their learning through FSAs, 

EOCs, LEOCs, industry certifications, AP and IB exams. Please collaborate with your student to know which 
assessments are required this year and how to help him/her perform best. All assessments can impact a 
student’s graduation requirement or course selection for the following year. Whether it is gently reminding 
your child to go to bed early, eat a healthy breakfast or try their best, we appreciate your support. We know 
how hard our students have worked this year and want to ensure they display that knowledge to the best 
of their ability.
For our seniors, it is officially your last semester in high school and we are elated for your next steps. Make 
sure to continue working on your deadlines, get your FASFA application completed, visit Mr. Campbell 
in the College and Career Center and check with your counselor on any post-secondary plans. This is 
your final semester to show your brilliance and explore your passion before you walk across that stage. 
Make every moment count.
Wishing everyone a prosperous 2023 and I look forward to what spring brings to Ram Nation.

Sincerely,

Erin Haughey
Principal


